
Date: 14.02.2024 

CORRIGENDUM 

Recruitment of Master Mariners/Chief Engineers in the rank of Senior Manager (E5)  

(Adv. No: HR 08/2023): Interview postponed to 21.02.2024 

 

 

Vide Advertisement No. HR 08/2023 for Recruitment of Master Mariners/Chief Engineers in 

the rank of Senior Manager (E5) for The Shipping Corporation of India Ltd., this is to inform 

all concerned that due to unavoidable circumstances the interview originally scheduled for 

16th February 2024 has been re-scheduled to 21st February 2024.  

 

E-mail in this regard has been sent to candidates shortlisted for the interview round. 

 

In case of queries, please contact the following: 

Phone: 022 22772571 

E-mail: mahima.roy@sci.co.in 

 

************************************* 
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